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ANNOUNCEMENT IN RESPECT OF MEDIA REPORTS 
 
The board of the directors (the “Board”) of The United Laboratories International Holdings Limited (the 
“Company”) noted the recent Hong Kong media reports regarding that Hog Kong Department of Health 
has received a complaint in relation of an export medicine of the Company’s Hong Kong production 
plant and to investigate in the Company’s Hong Kong production plant. 
 
The Company confirms that the Department of Health has recently visited the Company’s Hong Kong 
production plant to investigate the allegation in the complaint. The Company is informed that the 
Department of Health is still investing the incident and the Hong Kong production plant is not required 
to suspend its production. Our Hong Kong production plant has fully co-operated with the investigation. 
Meanwhile, the Company is also conducting an internal review in respect of this incident. 
 

The United Laboratories Group has always attached great importance to pharmaceutical production 
management and strict quality control. The Hong Kong production plant has obtained the GMP 
certification. Our exported medicine from the Hong Kong production plant has been performed 
microbial testing by independent third-party accredited laboratory. Microbial tests are done before 
any product is shipped as part of our stringent quality control measures. The Group's turnover in 
2014 amounted to HK$8.03 billion and Hong Kong production plant shared less than 4% of the 
Group’s turnover. The Board considers that the incident would not have material adverse impact on 
the Group's operations and financial position. 
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